## NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS INVITATION FOR BIDS The State of Maine Department of Conservation and Forestry is conducting a

Aug. 27, 2024

competitive bid process for the Replacement of the Swan Lake Footbridge at Swan Lake State Park in Swanville, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. on 27 September 2024. An on-site non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on 10 September

Legal Notices

2024, at 10:00AM at Swan Lake State Park. Copies of plans and specifications will not be available at the pre-bid meeting. Acquiring or reviewing plans and specifications prior to the meeting is advised. Removal of existing wooden footbridge and replacement with concrete footbridge with aluminum railings on helical piles.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.